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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 7:55 AM


To: Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Fwd: CANCEL b2IT today


Attachments: Apr50_WY2019.pdf; ATT00002.html; Apr90_WY2019.pdf; ATT00004.html


From what I heard, the I:E ratio has a water cost of ~300 TAF, which is absorbed through the 800 TAF b(2)


account. So, where’s the foregone water supply loss?


Sent from my iPhone


Begin forwarded message:


From: "Anderson, Craig" <craig_anderson@fws.gov>


Date: April 25, 2019 at 7:50:30 AM PDT


To: Barbara Byrne <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>, Charles Chamberlain


<charles_chamberlain@fws.gov>, Colin Purdy <colin.purdy@wildlife.ca.gov>, Craig Anderson


<craig_anderson@fws.gov>, Dan Yamanaka <dany@water.ca.gov>, duane linander


<duane.linander@wildlife.ca.gov>, Elizabeth G Kiteck <EKiteck@usbr.gov>, garwin yip


<garwin.yip@noaa.gov>, James Earley <James_Earley@fws.gov>, "Jeanine@DFG Phillips"


<Jeanine.Phillips@wildlife.ca.gov>, Jim Smith <jim_smith@fws.gov>, "John@DWR Ford"


<John.Ford2@water.ca.gov>, Joshua Israel <jaisrael@usbr.gov>, "Kenneth Emanuel"


<Kenneth.Emanuel@waterboards.ca.gov>, kenneth kundargi


<kenneth.kundargi@wildlife.ca.gov>, Matt Brown <matt_brown@fws.gov>, "Matt Johnson"


<Matt.Johnson@wildlife.ca.gov>, "Michael R.@Wildlife Harris"


<Michael.R.Harris@wildlife.ca.gov>, Patricia Bratcher <patricia.bratcher@wildlife.ca.gov>,


Robert Chase <Robert.D.Chase@usace.army.mil>, ryan revnak


<Ryan.Revnak@wildlife.ca.gov>, tanya sheya <Tanya.Sheya@wildlife.ca.gov>, Thomas Patton


<tpatton@usbr.gov>, "Tracy@DWR Pettit" <Tracy.Pettit@water.ca.gov>


Subject: CANCEL b2IT today


Unless somebody has specific b2 business to discuss, today's call is cancelled. Please respond to


this email if you have pertinent business to discuss, and I will open up the conference line at 930.


April CVO forecasts attached


Preliminary WY 19 daily accounting shows roughly 230 TAF in fish actions Oct-Mar. The 4:1 is


currently consuming a lot of b2 water and will continue through May.


Next monthly call is Thurs May 23 at 930.


-Craig


Craig Anderson


Hydrologist


US Fish and Wildlife Service, BDFWO
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650 Capitol Mall, Suite 8-300


Sacramento, CA 95814


916.930.5640



